
 

 

No. 159/25 
 
30th July 2025 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
CONSULTATIVE BALLOT – REBUILDING ROYAL MAIL PART 1 AND 2 - DIGITAL SUPPORT 
FOR MEMBERS - ONLINE BRIEFING TOMORROW  
 
Following the publication of the timetable for the forthcoming consultative ballot we have now 
circulated a simple guide to the online voting process via our social media and WhatsApp 
channels.  
 
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/share/v/16sfDFEakh/?mibextid=wwXIfr 
 
X https://x.com/cwunews/status/1950510447158775839?s=46 
 
WhatsApp https://whatsapp.com/channel/0029Vaz0X5sKQuJQcyrJyk1D 
 
The purpose of this LTB is to highlight to Branches that we are aware a small percentage of 
members may not have access to a smartphone, tablet, PC or laptop and it is vital that we ensure 
every member can vote in the ballot.  
 
We ask all Branches to make every effort to make equipment available locally so these members 
are supported and can vote online. With our extensive representational structure, we are sure this 
will cover the vast majority of members who will raise issues.  
 
If for some unavoidable reason, Branches are unable to provide this support for members then a 
provision for the dispatch of a postal return ballot has been put in place. Details of this will be 
shared with Branches, alongside the facility to request duplicate papers for members who have not 
received their vote, in the days following the dispatch of the ballot.  
 
To further aid Branches in being able to support members through the process, we will hold a short 
training and Q&A session on Thursday 31st July at 1pm. Details for the meeting are below: 
 
https://cwu-org.zoom.us/j/82272333920?pwd=TaZGYbB6bnQWJsTuHRzyavYcVaGAgh.1 
 
Meeting ID: 822 7233 3920 
 
Passcode: 653030 
 
Any enquiries in relation to the content of this LTB should be addressed to the DGS(P) Department. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Martin Walsh 
Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  
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